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Guidance note for the UDRP process

This article has been reviewed and is up to date as of 10 June, 2020.

The recovery of a domain name can be sought without the need to issue proceedings, through the Uniform
Domain Name Dispute Resolution Policy (the UDRP).

This guidance note explains how a UDRP panel has the power to cancel or transfer a domain name back to the
rightful owner without any need for court proceedings.

Set out below are the key steps in the UDRP process and commentary on how we can offer support and
assistance at each stage.



